
 
 

  BFI AIRPORT ADVISORY  
 
DATE:    February 26, 2016 
 
TO:     King County International Airport Tenants 
   Distributed by e-mail  
 
FROM:    Randall D. Berg A.A.E., Airport Director  
 
SUBJECT: Boeing Field Letter to Airmen- South Flow 

Westbound VFR Departures 
    
 
In an effort to mitigate TCAS incidents and improve separation between 
KSEA arrivals and KBFI departures in a south flow in the Class B airspace, 
KBFI Air Traffic Control has implemented the following changes.  
 
Effective immediately, when operating in south flow, the Vashon Departure 
is NOT AUTHORIZED. Fixed Wing Aircraft requesting the Vashon or west 
departure shall be issued a “close in right downwind, east of the river, at 
or below 800’ until the South Park Bridge, then westbound below SEA 
Class B airspace.” 
 
Please direct any questions or concerns regarding these departure procedures 
to our Air Traffic Control Manager, Kevin Nolan, at kevin.nolan@faa.gov.   
 
The continued commitment to aviation safety by our pilot community is 
appreciated. 

 

mailto:kevin.nolan@faa.gov

	UDistributed by e-mail
	FROM:    Randall D. Berg A.A.E., Airport Director

